
October 29, 2020 
Dear Mayor Eisenberger, 

Great news! The Ontario government is investing in local infrastructure projects to assist in our 
COVID-19 recovery. Through the COVID Stream, Ontario continues to support municipalities as 
they build and repair roads, bridges, water and wastewater infrastructure.  Our Government is 
upholding our commitment to support our municipalities by creating jobs, attracting economic 
growth and investment, and making our community the best place to live and grow. 

Hamilton will receive $7,434,008 through this investment.  This funding is a part of Ontario’s 
approximately $250 million dollar commitment to municipalities to assist with local 
infrastructure projects. This investment provides the predictable and stable infrastructure 
funding municipalities have asked for in the wake of COVID-19.  With this COVID Stream 
funding, we are working directly with our municipal partners to deliver community 
infrastructure.   

In accordance with Federal government guidelines, all applications must be submitted no later 
than March 31, 2021.  Projects must be completed by December 31, 2021.  However, remote 
communities of 5,000 people have until December 31, 2022. 

Congratulations! As we continue to fight COVID-19 and reinforce our economic recovery, our 
government will work with municipalities to ensure they have the resources they need to 
support the health and well being of residents.   

Sincerely, 

Donna Skelly 
MPP Flamborough-Glanbrook 
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